Christian Harness Horsemen's Association

157 North Main St Salem, NH 03079 603-898-1927 leealphen@comcast.net www.chha.net



January 27, 2015

Dein Spriggs Florida Amateur Driving Club, Inc 1800 SW 3rd St Pompano Beach, FL 33069

Dear Dein,

"The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make His face shine upon you."

Numbers 6:24 - 25

Thank you for your \$ 500 donation to the Christian Harness Horsemen's Association. God smiled on you when you sent your gift to help us **Keep Christ Alive in Harness Racing!**. God smiled on CHHA too. **You** are a blessing to us.

The Florida Amateur Driving Club is really a great organization. Jack Levine and I had lunch while I was in Pompano and agreed to write an article about FLDC for our newsletter to go with the presentation picture. The picture and the article will be in our next newsletter.

Remember, I pray for you daily and once a month spend extra time asking God for specific blessings on each CHHA member, benefactor and people on our prayer list. If I have your email, I will email you to let you know it is the day. Be prepared to receive some blessings.

We have over 60 Prayer Partners who are very busy praying for the many needs of our CHHA members, their family and friends and others associated with harness racing. Please remember to contact me if you have any specific prayer requests.

God's abundant blessings in 2015,

Chaplain Lee Álphen Executive Director

The Christian Harness Horsemen's Association is a 501(c)3, non-profit organization. Your contribution is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.